Classic City Woodturners

Minutes from the business portion of the January 25, 2010 meeting are as follows:

Budget Report = \$2048.13

Thirty CCW members were in attendance as well as 2 guests.

The club was split on shirts vs smocks. We will look into both. Jim A. will check out Don's Silkscreen on Gainesville Rd.

Bill G. mentioned that we have submitted an EOG grant request.

Please submit any new contact info to Bill VW. (email, address, phone, marital status, etc.)

Bill G. mentioned the High Scholl group's meeting and asked for volunteers.

We have ordered the items for tha lathe that we discussed in a previous meeting.

The Southern States Symposium is in Gainesville from April 23-25, 2010.

Dues are due. Everyone please pay them ASAP.

Submitted by Bill Van Wie.